
December 5, 2011 – Medical Officer for the AHRQ Quality Indicator (QI) program  
 
The Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ) is seeking a qualified 
individual to serve as the Medical Officer for the AHRQ Quality Indicator (QI) program. 
The incumbent will initiate and oversee clinical research efforts related to the AHRQ QIs 
and represent the Agency at national meetings focused on measurement efforts related 
to properties of the AHRQ QIs.  The incumbent will conceptualize and lead efforts which 
contribute to the continued maintenance, enhancement, and improvement of the AHRQ 
QIs. The vacancy announcement is now posted at 
http://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/2399591?share=email. Please circulate to 
interested colleagues.  
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